
Ref: PQ 31844/25 

01st August 2025  

Deputy David Cullinane 
Dáil Eireann  
Dublin 2  

Dear Deputy Cullinane 

I refer to your parliamentary question below which has been forwarded to me for attention. 
Firstly, please accept my apologies for the delay in issuing a response. 

PQ 31844/25 – To ask the Minister for Health to confirm the total number of paediatric 
surgeries carried out in CHI to date this year versus the same period in 2024; and if she 
will make a statement on the matter.  

Children’s Health Ireland (CHI) Response: 

Please see below comparison data for the number of surgeries performed at Children’s 
Health Ireland (CHI) at Crumlin, Temple Street and Tallaght for 2024 and 2025.  

Please note that data included is up to the end of week 26 for each year. 

Year Number of Surgeries 
2024 8,669 
2025 8,701 

Yours sincerely 

_____________________  
Paul Harding  
Directorate Operations Lead 
Email: PADL@childrenshealthireland.ie 


